
 

               
 

Headteacher: Mrs. L. White 
School Business Manager: Ms. L. Adey 

Monday 5th June 2023 
 

Dear parents,           
 
We will shortly have spaces for violin, guitar, keyboard, and woodwind music lessons.   
 
The lessons will start in September 2023 and the cost will be £85 each term. However, we need 
to compile a register this term. 
 
If your child wishes to start music lessons, please return the slip below. 
 
Please be aware your child will be committed for the whole academic year, as the school’s contract with the 
Music School is for the whole academic year. 
 
Requests to terminate this Agreement will only be considered sympathetically with a term’s notice. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lynn Adey 
School Business Manager  

 
 

 
 
My child ___________________ in Class ______ wishes to play the violin/guitar/woodwind/keyboard. 
 
I am aware I may need to provide an instrument and music books if necessary.  
 
I will ensure my child will be committed for the whole academic year, as the school’s contract with the Music 
School is for the whole academic year. 
 
I understand that requests to terminate this Agreement will only be considered sympathetically with a  
term’s notice. 

 
 
Signed ____________________________ 
 
 

  Printed ____________________________                Date ____________________ 


